
The information contained herein, is correct to the best of our knowledge. The data outlined and the 
statements are intended only as a source of information. No warranties, expressed or implied, are made. 

  __________________ 
Karla Martinez
Regulatory Compliance Analyst

September 24, 2024 
Dear valued customer, 
We are writing to inform you of some changes to Optimum Nutrition’s packaging. 
 

We are excited to announce that we are making some important changes as part of our ongoing 
Sustainability Programme.  We continue to work towards our Better Nutrition, Better World target, 
which is 100% of our consumer packaging being recyclable, reusable or compostable by 2030. 
 

Tamper Evident Bands: 
• All single use-plastic TE “Tamper Evident” bands on our tubs will be removed in favor of using only
induction seals for product integrity and safety. 
• There will be no change to FG or UPC codes, label die lines or pallet configurations.

  
 

The following products will have a TE band removal (Induction seal already in place): 
- Glutamine Powder 
-

 

Creatine Powder  
- Opti Men Multivitamin Tablets  
- Opti Women Multivitamin Tablets 
- Caps: BCAA, Glutamine, Creatine, HMB, etc. 
- Amino Energy Powders (65/72srv) 

 

The following products will have a TE band removal and the addition of an Induction seal: 
- Gold Standard Whey Protein 
-

 

Serious Mass 
- Casein Protein 
- Platinum Hydrowhey Protein 
- Gold Standard Plant Protein 
- Gold Standard Pro Gainer 
- Gold Standard Isolate Protein 
- Performance Whey Protein 
- Performance Isolate Protein 

 

Tamper Evident Stickers: 
The following products will have a TE sticker removal (Induction seal already in place): 

-

 

Amino Energy Powders (30srv) 
-

 

Gold Standard Pre-Workout 
- Platinum Igniter 
- Pre-Workout Amplifier 

Glanbia is a Better Nutrition company whose purpose is to deliver better nutrition for every step of life’s 
journey. While we are proud of what we have achieved to date, we are constantly challenging ourselves to 
do more.  
 

Please contact us if you require further details. 


